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To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: FW: Intervention Request of Proposed Rate Increase for Case Number 2019-00104 for Bluegrass Water Utility
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From: Lacey Duckett 
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 1:54 PM
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Intervention Request of Proposed Rate Increase for Case Number 2019-00104 for Bluegrass
Water Utility Operating Company (Golden Acres Subdivision)

Public Service Commission
Commonwealth of Kentucky
Frankfort, Kentucky 

RE:    2019-00104
 Golden Acres Subdivision

I wish to request an intervention and review of the proposed
rate increase made by Bluegrass Water Utility Operating
Company with regard to the Golden Acres Subdivision in
Calvert City, KY. I haven’t seen any warranted reason for our
rates to increase 143% from $39.57 to $96.14. That seems
highly unreasonable and will cost more than most of my other
monthly utilities.

Many households in our subdivision are older, retired and on a
fixed income.  This large of an increase can have a dramatic
effect on our finances. 

I was also curious to why they mentioned sewer and water
service because North Marshall Water District provides our
homes with water.

A rate of $96.14 for sewer service service alone is far too high
and will be detrimental to the value of the homes in our
subdivision.  Please do not approve the proposed rate
increase.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Lacey Duckett
44 Golden Acres Loop

OCT 27 2020



Calvert City, KY 42029 




